
 

CHOMPERS BITS 

Dear Members, 

Check out our next Facebook contest MY 

Friend & I. KC Members can post their 

favorite photo of themselves with their 

pet. Be sure to “like” your favorite photo     

because the photo with the most likes will 

win tickets to Darien Lake! 

-The Team at uSmile Orthodontics 

 

PS - In this issue, we have included a  

Memorial Day BONUS activity. Be sure to 

complete and submit it to Dr. Mike at 

your next visit to earn more points!  

Is it time for a new          

toothbrush? 

You should replace your toothbrush at 

least every three months, and always 

after you have an episode of flu, cold 

or other viral infections 

 

They won an amazing Easter Basket for 

having the best photo in our                

OUT & ABOUT contest. 

Congratulations 

Amelia & Anna! 
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Don’t forget to participate in our      

next contest My Friend & I 
 

Be sure to look for us at          

Dansville’s annual  

Dogwood Festival Parade 
  

Upcoming Events 

Did you know? 

Memorial Day was first celebrated 

on May 30, 1868. It was observed 

by placing flowers on the graves of 

Union and Confederate soldiers 

during the first national              

celebration. After World War I, 

Memorial Day was changed from 

honoring civil war dead to         

honoring Americans who died 

fighting in any war.  
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